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1. The City of Newport Beach has recently proposed to replace all the wood benches on Balboa 

Island (along the boardwalks and Marine Ave). Vote for your bench preference: 

                             Preference % 

 

Balboa Island Bench - Cherrywood. 

90.4%  

 

 

Infinity Bench – Polywood 

8.2%  

 

Victoria Bench - Concrete  

4.6%  

 

 

 

Santa Monica Bench - Polywood 

2.8%  

 

 

Huntington Beach Bench - Concrete  

1.8%  



2. As part of the redevelopment infrastructure project, the City of Newport Beach is 

considering replacing the existing historical street lamps on Balboa Island, including 

on Marine Ave. Do you support retaining the existing street lamps and only replace 

the filaments if necessary?   

 

Value  Percent  

Yes  97.6%  

No  2.4%  

Yes 
98%

No 
2%



3. While the City considers future infrastructure upgrades, do you believe all 

reasonable efforts should be taken to preserve the many historical elements on 

Balboa Island, such as utilizing professional preservation approaches and 

engineering practices? 

 

Value  Percent  

Yes  98.8%  

No  1.2%  

Yes 
99%

No 
1%



4. How important is keeping Marine Ave quaint and historical, including keeping our 

designated 'Special' eucalyptus trees, wooden benches and existing street lamps? 

 

Value  Percent  

Very Important  98.5%  

Not Important 2% 

 

Very Important 
98%

Not Important 
2%


